
12/04/2020 

MR Richard Donaldson 
22 - Chandos ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 
rcdonaldson@hillscroft.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0265 - 20 Chandos Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

After looking at the plans and discussing them with Peter and Trish we have no objections to 
the proposed building. However our discussions with Peter included one consideration for the 
project: We have a large ('picture') window on the northern wall to our loungeroom - our only 
north facing window and the view of blue sky will be replaced by us being able to see most of 
the new roofline of the development that faces south. While disappointed we accept this but 
hope that the TV antenna, which will have to be moved for construction, could be relocated to a 
position that would be out of view from that window. 

Sent: 12/04/2020 6:03:46 PM
Subject: Online Submission


